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Dear Parents, 

Colour Run 

First of all, thank you so much to everyone involved in the colour run on Friday. The wet 
weather held off and the children (and staff) had an absolute ball. It was a pleasure to 
see the joy on so many faces. Special thanks to Sara Nannery and Laura Murphy for 
organising the event and to the parent helpers on the day. I will let you know a final 
fundraising figure when it comes through. 

 

Birthdays  

Happy birthday to everyone celebrating a birthday this week:  

Mason Dagher  Juliet Luca  Jessie McDonald 

Isla Tait   Holly Strant  Lina Luca 
  

5/6 Camp 

The year 5/6 students and teachers will head off to Phillip Island on 
Monday for camp. We hope the weather is kind to them and that 
they enjoy the experience. They will have the opportunity to partici-
pate in a number of activities as well as visit the penguins. School camp helps to build 
responsibility and resilience and is one of the things most children list as their favourite 
part of primary school. I will be at the camp on Monday and will return to school on 
Tuesday. 

 

Prayers 

We continue to keep Paula Seric and her husband, Anthony, in our 
prayers, as well as Antonia. In 4S, Paula is on leave until next term 
and from next week onwards, Len Devlin will be the full time teacher in 
that class. Antonia is still on leave after surgery and we wish her all the 
very best in her recovery. 

New arrival  

Congratulations to the Ferguson family (Boston is in Prep MR) on the arrival of 
a baby girl called Airlie. It was wonderful to see Kylie and Airlie at the Colour 
Run!! 

 

Animals 

Just a reminder that animals are not allowed onsite without my prior 
permission. This includes before and after school in the yard. 

 

Bread Tags and Bags 

We are currently collecting bread tags and clean bread/wraps/muffin bags for a promo-
tion that will enable us to collect sports equipment. The boxes for these can be found in 
the office foyer, one for the tags and bags. 

School Closure 
Days 

Term 2 

Friday 25th 
June 

 

Term 3 

Thur 16th & Fri 
17th  September 

 

Term 4 

Mon 1st  

November 



 

 

 

Sunday’s Gospel  

This Sunday we celebrate Pentecost, when the Holy Spirit appeared to the disciples after the 
death of Jesus. 

Gospel: John 20:19–23 
As the Father sent me, so am I sending you: receive the Holy Spirit. 

Reflection: 

Take time today and allow the word ‘Peace’ echo in your mind and heart. Let the word and all it may mean 
fill your body, and remain within you. It is the constant promise of Jesus to his followers. It is a gift nobody 
can take from us. Give time each day to receive this gift of God’s Spirit. He gives it without even being 
asked. As you receive peace form God send this peace in a prayer to those close to you or those who may 
sorely need prayer today. 
 

N e w s l e t t e r  

            T e r m  2  W e e k  5    Thursday, 20 May 2021 

P r i n c i p a l ’ s  M e s s a g e  -  c o n t i n u e d  

The OLMC community is committed to the safety, wellbeing and protection of all children in our care. At 
OLMC we strive to maintain a child safe and inclusive environment where each child feels safe and free to 
enjoy the day to the full without any concern for their safety. The wellbeing of all children in our care will 

 
 
 
Winter Appeal Clothing Collection 

 

As a part of our Life and Faith unit on creating a just community,  
the Grade 4 level is organising a collection of winter clothing for the  

Vinnies Winter Appeal.  
 

Vinnies stores throughout Victoria are in desperate  
need of all types of winter clothing. 

Jackets, jumpers, long sleeve tops, long pants, scarves,  
beanies, gloves etc (in both adult and child sizes). 

  
If you have any items that you can donate, we know it would go a long way to 

helping out those that are less fortunate during the cold winter months.  
Please ensure that any pre-loved clothing is free from stains/rips and with all 

buttons and zips in working order. 
 

We would appreciate all donations being sent in to your child’s classroom by  
Thursday the 3rd of June. 

 

If you have any questions please see Evelyn Sfyris or Amy Thompson. 
 



 

 

  SPLASH PUPIL OF THE WEEK AWARD 

Class Pupil of the week Has demonstrated the 3 R’s 

Prep JF Cody Najda 

For showing the learning disposition of self determination by 

focusing really well on his learning tasks this week! Great job 

Cody       

Prep MR Jaxon Fuss 
For making an effort to improve his decision making skills in 
class and following instructions when asked. Well Done Jaxon  

 1H Ivy Luca 

for being a kind and considerate friend. She always shows re-
spect and responsibility when working in class and in the play-
ground. Mrs Harper loves the way she always volunteers to 
lend a helping hand to those in need.  

1R Mozbah Elshafie 
for showing determination and risk taking to have a go at  writ-

ing independently. Keep up the amazing effort Mozbah!  

 2A Isabella Musone 

for using the disposition of reflection and seeking help in order 
to improve her writing. It has been great to see her thinking of 
different ideas and ensuring her narrative flows. Wonderful 
work!   

2J James Chapman  
for displaying the disposition of self motivation and staying fo-

cused when driving his own learning.  

3BC Zoey Armstead 
for displaying respect and kindness  in the way she always 

cares for her peers and teachers.    

3CC Lenny Lepua 
 For using the 3 R’s in our classroom and when on excursions 

and for showing a great attitude to new challenges! 

4PS Sara Farah 
for demonstrating terrific work ethic and always taking pride in 

the presentation of her work. Well done! 

4ST Emma Cortese 
For having a growth mindset  by being determined to read more 
books and learn more about the world.  

5/6C Jessie McDonald 

For always being will to help anyone who needs it and  for 

showing kindness and empathy to others.  Great work 

Jessie! 

5/6MT Chelsea Farrugia 
for her enthusiastic approach to learning and always been up 

for a challenge!  

5/6 R Ben Tranter 
For being a caring and supportive friend and for always being 

polite to his friends and teachers. 



 

 

School Banking News: School Banking day is Tuesday 

This week 12 students banked a total amount of  $164.50 Well done !! 

School Uniform News 

School Hats ($10) and Bottle Green socks ($5) are available for sale from the school office. 

Correct money appreciated please. Cash only. 

A reminder to label all school uniform items especially jumpers & rugby tops and food/drink containers 

with your child’s name. This will help stop the vast amounts of these items that end up in lost property. 

2021 Important Dates 

2021 Term Dates  

Term 2       19 April — 25 June 

Term 3   12 July — 17 September 

Term 4   4 October — December 15 (students finish 1.30pm) 

Prep 2022 Enrolment Timeline 

April 30th Prep Enrolments close   

May 12th 14th 18th Prep Interviews— new families only Upon application families can 
book a time 

May 28th Prep letters of offer sent out   

Scholastic Book Club 
Thank you parents for choosing to order great books online from Scho-

lastic Book Club.  Although Catalogue 3 Orders have not arrived yet, 

we have received the catalogues for Issue 4.  Orders from Catalogue 3 

are on their way to us.   

I love the excitement on the children's faces when the catalogues and the books arrive.  So 

thank you again for supporting the school as every book ordered gives us points towards new 

books for the library.  We have now earned $610.00 in rewards money this term, due to your 

efforts.  I will be using this money to buy excellent books to support our children's learning. 

Evelyn Pickering 

School Absences: absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au 

mailto:absent@olmcsunbury.catholic.edu.au


 

 

 



 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Canteen Roster 
 

Term 2 2021 

 
Please note: Macaroni and Cheese and Lasagne is now available!!! Yum! 

Icecreams and icy poles are no longer available (T1 & T4 only) 

 
 
Thank you for volunteering to help in the canteen, it would be impossible with you! 
Please arrive at the canteen at 10.00am, your assistance will be required until around 
2.00pm. If you have long hair please tie it up and remember to sign in at the office with your 
WWC before coming to the canteen. We will now be working under COVID restrictions 
which may mean the wearing of masks and social distancing. 
 
If you are unable to attend on your rostered day please ring Sally on 0400384403 as soon 
as possible so a replacement can be arranged. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Sally Hewitt-Tacey 

21st May Sylvana Doricic 
Tracey Kilkenney 
Simone Fawcus 

11th June Emma Clements 
Vacancy 
Antoinetta Preston 

28th May Belinda Falzon-Pout 
Nance Carlyle 
Louise Vasey 

18th June Kelly Xerri 
Simone Fawcus 
Fran McKay 

4ht June Caroline Dillon 
Cathy Carter 
Skye Hewatt 

25th June School Closure Day 



 

 


